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Brad Wilson

From: Celeste Johnson
Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 3:56 PM
To: Brad Wilson
Subject: FW: Utah Clean Cities:Be Idle Free

Please put this on the agenda for the 18th. 
 
 

 

Celeste Johnson  

Mayor 

P: 435-654-3223 ext 102 
E: cjohnson@midwaycityut.org 

75 N 100 W – P.O. Box 277 
Midway, UT 84049 

www.midwaycityut.org 

 

 
 

From: Chris Firmage <chris.firmage@utahcleancities.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 12:12 PM 
To: Celeste Johnson <cjohnson@midwaycityut.org> 
Subject: Re: Utah Clean Cities:Be Idle Free 
 
Dear Mayor Johnson,  
  
We hope you are staying safe and continuing to improve your community through this unprecedented time. 
Utah Clean Cities is asking for your support on our Be Idle Free program. It is a free program and all we ask is 
that you encourage your community to turn off the vehicle when idling. This improves the health of your 
constituents, which is more important than ever. By signing the pledge to Be Idle Free your community is 
recognized by the Governor with a Declaration in September. We hope you will join us this year by either 
responding to this email or signing the pledge form. It takes less than a minute to fill out the form and sends a 
great message to all of Utah.Thank you for your time and consideration. 
  
Click Here: Be Idle Free Pledge  
or simply respond to this email. 
  
Warm Regards, 
Utah Clean Cities  
 

 

Chris 
 

‐‐ 
Chris Firmage 
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chris.firmage@utahcleancities.org  
 

Intern   
Utah Clean Cities 

451 South State Street Suite 415 
Salt Lake City, 84111 

 

 
 
On Wed, Jun 17, 2020 at 11:50 AM Chris Firmage <chris.firmage@utahcleancities.org> wrote: 

Dear Mayor Johnson, 
 
Our team at Utah Clean Cities hopes your community is staying safe in this unprecedented time. We are 
reaching out on behalf of Utah Clean Cities as it is that time of the year when we ask you to consider joining 
the Be Idle Free program.  
  
The Idle Free program has been in place, here in Utah, for over 13 years and has grown annually. In 2019 
over 70 Mayors throughout the state signed on to the Utah Governor's Idle Free Declaration. We have 
attached 2019 Idle Free Governor’s Declaration to this email for your reference. The simple action of turning 
the key, while the vehicle is stationary for more than 10 seconds, has a positive impact on Utah's air quality 
and the health of its citizens. Moreover, the Idle Free program inspires individuals to make a difference in their 
community and that small actions can have a large impact.  
  
We hope that Midway City can join us in our mission to make Utah a cleaner and more sustainable state by 
supporting Idle Free Utah. As a thank you for the commitment, there will be a declaration ceremony in 
September to celebrate all cities, communities and businesses that take the 2020 Idle Free Month and Idle 
Free Season 2020-2021 pledge.  
Utah Clean Cities is proud of the nationally recognized, and Utah’s campaign, Turn the Key, Be Idle Free 
program and the support it has achieved.   
We hope to add Midway City to the declaration this year. If you are ready to take the pledge click the link 
here,(Turn Your Key, Be Idle Free Pledge). 
  
If you have any questions please reach out to us and we will be happy to answer any questions you may 
have. 
  
Thank you, 
 

 

Chris 
 

‐‐ 
Chris Firmage 

chris.firmage@utahcleancities.org  
 

Intern   
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Utah Clean Cities 

451 South State Street Suite 415 
Salt Lake City, 84111 

 


